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This is the first issue of the FPS Newsletter. The Newsletter collects recent news from the FPS and its 

activities. We also welcome relevant news items, such as physics-related events in Finland, or recent 

research highlights. The idea is to keep the Newsletter compact and easy to read.  

News from the FPS 
 Physics Days 2021 were successfully held online by the University of Jyväskylä in March. 

Physics Days 2022 will be organised by the Aalto University. The format is still open. 

 New FPS board elected in the Annual Meeting of the FPS. 

 Young Physicist 2020 winners 

 FPS updated its bylaws – new membership categories and lower fees 

 Membership fee invoices: sent to the members 17th May. The invoicing is processed by 

Maventa Transactions. If you have technical problems related to the invoice, haven’t 

received it, or want to update your membership category, email address or contact 

information, please contact toimisto@fyysikkoseura.fi . 

 

Outreach and events by FPS 
 The Finnish Young Minds Science Café 7.6.2021 

 A Night with the Space Nobelists – videos now on Youtube! 

 

News from the European Physical Society (EPS) 
 EPS has begun its search for the next EPS Secretary General. More information on the 

qualifications for the position can be found at https://www.eps.org/news/560344/  

Deadline: 30th June 2021. 

 Call for nominations for the EPS Emmy Noether Distinction - Summer 2021:  

The Emmy Noether Distinction was established by the EPS in 2013 to recognise noteworthy 

women physicists having a strong connection to Europe through their nationality or work.  

Deadline extended to 11th June 2021. 

 May 2021 e-EPS Newsletter 

 Europhysics News 52/2. (29th April 2021) 

 

IUPAP 30th General Assembly 
 FPS board acts as the Finnish National Committee of the IUPAP and proposes the members 

to the IUPAP commissions. 

 30th General Assembly of IUPAP will take place 20-22 Oct 2021 as an online meeting. 

 

*** If you want your news to appear in the FPS Newsletter, please email toimisto@fyysikkoseura.fi   
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